
The Board of Bear Lake County Commissioners met for a special meeting to do a site tour of the Paris 

Hollows Project with Lisa Transtrum, District Manager of Operations of the Bear Lake SWCD on 

Thursday, November 12, 2015.  Following the tour they met at the Courthouse in an Executive Session, 

inviting Dennis Duehren with the Forest Service to join them. 

EXECUTIVE SESSION 

Commissioner Jensen made a motion pursuant to Idaho Code #67-2345 (f) to discuss legal issues 

regarding roads, seconded by Commissioner Payne.  All Commissioners voted ‘Yes’ in a roll call vote.  

Attorney Steven A. Wuthrich was available by phone.   


